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The selectic,n of these 33 schools for closing seems 
reasonable in lip,ht of their location in varioWJ µarts of 
the city, their racial cornpo~ition and size. The-Board has 
stated that students will be reassigned to nearby schools 
or encouraged to make desegregative permissive transfers. 
Some of the closings will surely test the Board's resolve 
to include desegrerative zone line changes this fall. 

I expect the usual comrmm!ty outcry against most of 
these closings, but I am eurprised the number of nronosed 
closings is so small. The enrollment and capacity data, as 
well as the short distance between schools in most areas of 
the city indicates that the Boar<l could close two to three 
times as many schools as they have proposed. 


